



Newsletter: 014

17 March 2022

Re: Year Levels Rostering Home

Kia ora koutou, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Fakalofa lahi atu, Bula vinaka, Namaste,

Unfortunately, despite the fact that case numbers of Covid in the community are decreasing, we still have a number of staff absent due to having been identified as close contacts of positive cases. This means that it will still be very difficult to ensure that the school has adequate staffing to cover all classes next week.

This will be reviewed again at the end of next week.

Work will be available for students on their teachers' google sites to continue on with. Students will be expected to continue their learning at home on the days they are rostered home.

The following year levels will be rostered home as below:

- Monday 21 March Year 9
- Tuesday 22 March Year 10
- Wednesday 23 March Year 11
- Thursday 24 March Years 12 & 13
- Friday 25 March Year 9

We are able to provide supervision for students in Year 9 only who are not able to remain at home on the days they are rostered home. Please let the school know if you need your child to come to school on these days.

On days that students are not rostered home, they are expected to be at school unless directed to remain home by individual calls, texts and/or emails.

Thank you for your ongoing patience.

Ngā mihi nui,

Paul van Etten
Acting Principal